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P.O. Box 1607, Woodstock, GA 30189
Phone: (770) 926-2465

Fax: (770) 926-6565 UNDERWDUD

MOLD COMPANY, INC

Re: Underwood Mold Company's California Proposition 65 Declaration
Dear Valued Customers,

In an effort to be in compliance with our ISO quality management requirements for Risk
Assessments and Opportunities; Underwood has taken steps to verify that the products
manufactured by us, for you do not intentionally contain any chemicals which are listed
on California's Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986. This Act
commonly known as Proposition 65 (Prop 65), establishes a list of chemicals which the
state of California's risk assessment process has determined to present a risk of cancer,
birth defects or other reproductive harm.

The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at:
https://oehha.ca.gov/media/downloads/proposition-65//p651ist102618.pdf

Please note that we will continue to monitor the Proposition 65 regulations for any new
chemicals and provide our customers with the necessary certifications and data upon
request or provide full disclosure of any products that may contain chemicals found on
the Prop 65 list. In any event you the customer will have the opportunity to decide on an
alternate resin.

Sincerely yours,

Q a Q—L% L{
LaRussia Yellock
Quality Manager

770-926-2465 ext. 31
yellock@underwoodmoldco.com
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